
Thank you to the over 1500 workers who filled out the
survey on reinstatement and compensation. A massive
78% of you have opted for reinstatement.

The survey will now be used as evidence in the Federal
Court to help the Judge determine whether Qantas should
be ordered to offer workers your jobs back. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: if you did not get a chance to fill in the
survey, you will still be included in any remedy ordered by the
judge if you are eligible. You are eligible if you were covered by
the Qantas or QGS EA for workers in baggage, ramp, push-back
driving or fleet presentation, and were made compulsorily
redundant as part of the decision to outsource on 30th
November 2020. If you’re unsure about your eligibility, please
contact your delegate, organiser or TWU branch.
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NEXT STEPS

13 December - reinstatement hearings begin

End of 2021/early 2022- anticipated Federal Court decision
on reinstatement
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SIGN OUR LETTER TO THE BOARD
We're still calling on the Qantas board to drop the appeal and give
workers your jobs back. Sign the letter at bit.ly/ReturnQantasJobs

http://bit.ly/ReturnQantasJobs

